
STATE OF CONNECTICUT

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION

May 13, 1986

Mr. John Fleming
Avco Lycaning Division of Textron
550 Main Street

Stratford, Connecticut 06497

Dear Mr. Fleming:
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This letter will confirm our conversation on May 9, 1986 regarding seme
proposed modifications to the procedures for construction of the wastewater
treatment modifications approved by the Department on May 31, 1984.

Avco Lyccming, as described in correspondence from Donna L. Ashford, Chief
of Plant Design and Construction, dated April 8, 1986, plans to treat
chromium-bearing wastewaters within the new equalization tanks while the old
chranium treatment tanks are modified.

The procedures described are acceptable to this office. Please keep us
informed if any problems with these modifications which may result in effluent
violations.

Sincerely yours,

p_

Richard D. Mason

Principal Sanitary Engineer
Water Compliance Unit
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165 Capitol Avenue • Hartford, Connecticut 06106
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